S pad ANt PROON
THE JEWISH AGENCY FOR PALESTINE
immigration Department
theBarlas JERUSALEM Istanbul, 15.6.1942

Dr. St. J. Ryniewicz
Polish xinister
Berne

Dear gir,

This is to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the Bth of June a.c. with regard to krs. Charas-Xiihl.

In the meantime I have got a letter from the Jewish
Agency for palestine,Jérusalem, of the 29th of May a.c.
telling me that they will do their best in order to arran-
ge the matter if,Telatives in Palestine will be able to
submit the necessary application to the Government.

I shall be glad if I could be helptful in any case

You may be interested in.
Yours siaj;z&y



